
 

Student CTA | September 2023 Newsletter

 
Vote for Student CTA Name Change

At the 2023 Student CTA Spring Event and Representative Assembly, delegates voted to change our
program name from Student CTA to California Aspiring Educators. We submitted this change to the CTA
Board of Directors and they’ve recommended that we change our name to the CTA Aspiring Educators. 

In order to move this process along, at the September 2023 Student CTA Board meeting, the board
suspended our standing rules to allow for all Student CTA members to vote to approve of this

recommendation from the CTA Board. 

Please vote ASAP and before the ballot closes on October 1, 2023 at 11:59PM PT.
An email was sent with a link to cast your vote.

 

 
Student CTA Board Vacancies
You still have time to join the Student CTA Statewide Board!

Apply now!

Why should you run?
·       Work with amazing people
·       Gain experience in our union
·       Connect with members from all across the state and nation
·       Share your knowledge and experience with other members of Student CTA
·       So much more!
 
Please read the general responsibilities and officer descriptions for the  Statewide Board and
Election Policy.

https://forms.gle/WeNLdmk4vSqH74fP8
https://www.cta.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Aspiring-Educators-ElectionsPolicy-Revised-Jan-2017.pdf


 

 

 

 
Student CTA Elections
Committee
We’re currently looking for Student CTA
Members who aren’t currently on the board or
aren’t interested in running for a position to join
the Student CTA Elections Committee. 

If you’re interested or want to learn more,
please contact Student CTA Elections Chair Kira
Anderson, scta.kira@gmail.com

Submit Your Chapter
Recognition Form
Please fill out this form to help recognize your
Student CTA Chapter.

If you have any questions, email
studentcta@cta.org.

mailto:scta.kira@gmail.com
https://forms.gle/DVzy7FMiRzk68yK17
mailto:studentcta@cta.org


Save the Date -
2023 Fall Event!

This year’s Fall Event will be centered
around the theme, “California Love:
Aspiring Educators Transforming Our
Profession” and will take place on
Saturday, November 18 -
Sunday, November 19, 2023 at
CTA Headquarters in Burlingame, CA. 

This professional and leadership
development conference will emphasize
educator quality and community
engagement and provide a space for
networking. We will also explore the resources available through CTA to support
members who will soon become first-year educators. 

We’d love to see you there! Please register here: https://bit.ly/2023SCTAFallEvent.
Feel free to reach out. 

Click link below for Information from our CCTC Liaison

Updates to Teacher Candidate Testing Requirements

For more information or questions please contact
studentcta@cta.org

Student CTA | P.O. Box 921, Burlingame, CA 4011-0921

https://bit.ly/2023SCTAFallEvent
https://files.constantcontact.com/6520b46d101/b8adf8f4-f86c-4f21-a935-f6e0d44d427e.docx?rdr=true
mailto:studentcta@cta.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&nav=a20cb3d2-63cf-494f-8eb7-17042e58b562
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